
 

Meeting Minutes 
June 26, 2012 

 
In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Frederick Komenda, Paul Everson, Robert Hazelton. 
Staff: Eric Shufelt, Marina Manager; Joe Gibbs, Mooring Officer  
 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER:  
  John Meade called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
 
 
II. MINUTES: 
  There were no minutes to approve. 
 
 
III.       NOTICES OF INTENT (NOI): 
   Quigley – 354 Mistic Drive, Marstons Mills (Middle Pond) – no 
objections. 
   TOB – East Bay Road, Osterville (East Bay Boat ramp) – no 
objections. 
 
 
IV. MOORING APPEALS: 
  Graves – Hyannisport – approved. 
  Kelly – Cotuit – approved. 
 
 
V. OLD BUSINES:  
 Proposed changes to Town Ordinance on Chapter 40 were brought before the 
 Town Counsel  last week for the first reading. Discussion and questions  regarding 
changes will be brought up during next week Town Counsel  meeting.  
 
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 
           None.  
             
                                                                                 
VII. CORRESPONDENCE:  
   Rental moorings – Crosby Yacht Yard – Discussion was had regarding rental 
  moorings. By adding names to the end of closed waitlists by way of  
  lottery, it would give more names for those with rental moorings to draw on. 
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VIII.    HARBORMASTER REPORT:  
  Mooring, Marina and Harbormaster updates. 
 Fiscal 2012 was a good year for the Marina enterprise account. Design and permitting of the dredge 
project at the Barnstable Harbor inner harbor area is underway to hopefully being done this winter as well as 
the East Bay dredge project to be complete by next season. Starting this week there will be a monthly Friday 
morning meeting on the inner harbor dredge progress.  
Fireworks are all set for next Wednesday, July 4th – no rain date. There will be extra marina staff on hand the 
weekend before and after the 4th of July. As of July 1st, all moorings need to be in the water with stickers and 
tags affixed per regulations. Enforcement will commence on July 2nd.  
 
 
IX. ADJOURNMENT:  
  The meeting adjourned at 8:08pm 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary McGaughey 
Administrative Assistant - MEA 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
July 24, 2012 @7pm 

Town Hall – Selectman’s Conference Room 
 
   

 


